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To best service the field and our valued customers, it is crucial that we keep inventory balanced 
as the phase-out of R-410A refrigerant draws near. As a solution to ensure the necessary 
inventory is more widely available to you and your customers, we are implementing this 
important change. 

 

Effective October 8, 2024, residential fan coils and/or condensers must be purchased as part of 
a complete Carrier, Bryant, and/or Payne system. 

 

However, we are pleased to inform you that the Aspen line of fan coils is an exception to this 
policy and can still be purchased individually. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation during this important transition. We 
appreciate your business and your partnership.  

 

- CE Florida 

 

 

 

 

 

All Carrier, Bryant and Payne 410A system purchases made after Friday, October 25, 2024, are final. No 
returns of these systems will be permitted. 

 


